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Pension Awareness Week - what’s going on?

We’re looking forward to being involved with Pension Awareness Week again
this year!

We want to make a positive difference and we’re aiming for members to feel
more confident about their pension.

There’ll be lots of useful information and resources to look out for via our
website and social channels, follow us on LinkedIn and X (formerly Twitter)
and help spread the word to our members.

Summer retirement application
revisions

Although we’ve had a high number of
successful summer retirement applications,
there’s been an increase in cases needing to
be revised. This is due to service and salary
updates made after we’ve received the
application.

We’d like to stress all information needs to be
accurate when submitting the retirement
application.
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Read our factsheet

Asking affected members to update
their contact details

Soon we’ll be sending out important
information to members who are affected by
Transitional Protection.

Therefore, we ask you to encourage your
employees to check their contact details are
correct and update them if required. This can
be done via My Pension Online (MPO).

Read further

Missed a previous bulletin?

If you’ve missed a previous bulletin and would
like to go back to read our important updates,
you’ll be glad to know we hold all previous
bulletins on our website.

There’s a section for the Employer Bulletin
and a separate section for the Payroll
Bulletin. If you've colleagues who don't
receive the bulletin, you may want to advise
they can find them on the website. We’ve
also got a dedicated section for all our news
stories.

FURTHER NEWS

End of Year Certificate (EOYC) deadline


https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpemployerlz//lz.aspx?p1=VsCDA1MVM0NjQxNDUzOTo4QUM5OTU5MzY3MEY2NTk1NEVDNURGOTVFNTk2OTQ0MQ==-&CC=&w=34015
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpemployerlz//lz.aspx?p1=VsCDA1MVM0NjQxNDUzOTo4QUM5OTU5MzY3MEY2NTk1NEVDNURGOTVFNTk2OTQ0MQ==-&CC=&w=34008
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpemployerlz//lz.aspx?p1=VsCDA1MVM0NjQxNDUzOTo4QUM5OTU5MzY3MEY2NTk1NEVDNURGOTVFNTk2OTQ0MQ==-&CC=&w=34011
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpemployerlz//lz.aspx?p1=VsCDA1MVM0NjQxNDUzOTo4QUM5OTU5MzY3MEY2NTk1NEVDNURGOTVFNTk2OTQ0MQ==-&CC=&w=34017
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpemployerlz//lz.aspx?p1=VsCDA1MVM0NjQxNDUzOTo4QUM5OTU5MzY3MEY2NTk1NEVDNURGOTVFNTk2OTQ0MQ==-&CC=&w=34017
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpemployerlz//lz.aspx?p1=VsCDA1MVM0NjQxNDUzOTo4QUM5OTU5MzY3MEY2NTk1NEVDNURGOTVFNTk2OTQ0MQ==-&CC=&w=34012
https://mail.teacherspensions.co.uk/tpemployerlz//lz.aspx?p1=VsCDA1MVM0NjQxNDUzOTo4QUM5OTU5MzY3MEY2NTk1NEVDNURGOTVFNTk2OTQ0MQ==-&CC=&w=34012

Please send your audited EOYC return to us no later than 29 September 2023, via
email, to prevent delays. Late submissions can impact the quality of information a
member receives about their pension.

View more

REMINDERS

Transitional Protection employer drop-in session
Register for our ‘Transitional Protection ' drop-in session.
Finance update

Please read our short finance update to help increase the quality of your

submissions.
Transitional Protection drop-in Finance update
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